
FW: Federal government shutdown impact on grant funding

Joanette Robertson
Director, Bureau of Prevention Treatment and Recovery
Division of Care and Treatment Services
Wisconsin Department of Health Services

NOTICE: This email and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and further disclosure of the information
by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations, and agreements. If you received this email in error,
please notify the sender; delete the email; and do not use, disclose, or store the information it contains.

From: Loveland, Jennifer E - DHS <jennifer.loveland@dhs.wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 10:53 AM
To: RSP - Contracts <contracts@rsp.wisc.edu>
Subject: Federal government shutdown impact on grant funding

Good morning,

With the federal government shutdown, we are letting you know there is no impact to the 988 Improvement, Grant 
Data Collection SOR4, and PDO grants at this time. We are in the process of developing contracts for this grant and 
will share more details when these materials are ready. 

We appreciate your partnership and will continue to monitor activities at the federal level to let you know as soon as 
possible if anything changes. 

Kind regards, 
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